
 
 
 

  

Dear parents & carers, 
 
The Friends are pleased to announce that we will be holding school discos on Thursday 
2nd November. All discos will be held in the INFANTS school hall at the times below; 
 

YR 1+2 3.30 – 4.30 pm 

YR 3+4 5.00 – 6.00 pm 

YR 5+6 6.30 – 7.30 pm 

 
Reception children will have the opportunity to attend a disco later in the year 

 
Children need to be dropped off at the correct time and checked in at the main entrance 
on Shrubbery lane. They will need to be collected on time from the hall exit door to the 
playground and accessed via Portland Road gate.  
 
Tickets cost £3 each and includes unlimited drinks. They will be available to buy online 
from 13th October until 7pm on Monday 30th October at  
www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofwykeregisfed .You will need to register to use this service, 
but this is quick and easy, and we will be using this system for future events.  
 
There is an option to buy a soft foam glow wand at £2.00. These are reusable, eco- 
friendly, chemical free as well as CE & UKCA approved. We are sure the children will find 
lots of opportunity to use them through the dark winter months. There is limited stock 
available so please make sure you book yours quickly to avoid disappointment. The glow 
wands will be collected when you check in on arrival. 
 
When dropping children off, please keep their coats with you and bring back when 
collecting.  
 
If you have any questions or are able to help during this event please email 
friendsofwykeregis@gmail.com or contact us through our Facebook page 
https://www.facebook.com/friendsofwyke 
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